Subject: TODAYS ENTERTAINMENT STEVE McGOVERN
To: <**eH@ - . 2franklinma.gows;

The entertainment today at the Whitney with Steve McGovern was a tremendous success. Although | couldn’t go | did
manage to hear about five minutes of him playing the guitar and he was really terrific.

At dinner tonight he was the talk of the dining room. Everybody that went thoroughly enjoyed him. They felt there was a
good mix of songs, sing-alongs, etc.

And | also heard Michael was the auxiliary entertainment dancing his heart out. He was so excited that you, Ariel, and
the Sunshine Club we’re coming this morning that’s all he talks about. And he continued talking about what a great time
he had when | picked him up in Franklin this afternoon.

Thank you all for your efforts to give The Whitney and the Sunshine Club great entertainment.

Virtual Program Coordinator
Respite Coordinator
Supportive Day Coordinator

To: stevemcgov@verizon.net <stevemcgov@verizon.net>
Sent: Wed, Apr 13, 2022 12:34 pm
Subject: Date for May

Hi Stephen!
Thank you so much again for your performance last week!

The residents on the second floor are still raving about it and would like for you to come back. Do
you have any availability in the second or third week of May?

Thank you!

Amber
Engagement Director

To: Stephen Mcgovern <stevemcgov@verizon.net>
Sent: Mon, Mar 28, 2022 10:31 am
Subject: Re: Performance at Better Day Memory Café: Saturday, March 26

Hi Steve,

Thank you so much for bringing music and joy to our cafe. | will for sure refer you to other memory
cafe providers and will keep you on our mind for further engagements.

All the best, Regina

To: Stephen Mcgovern <stevemcgov@verizon.net>
Sent: Fri, Apr 8, 2022 3:45 pm
Subject: Re: Performance Thursday April 7th

Hi Steve,

Thank you so much for coming to perform! A few of the Traditional Assisted Living residents told me
that they thought you were the best performer we have had so far.

We will definitely have to have you back sometime soon!

Thanks again,
Tapestry Program Director
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Hi Steve,

They really enjoyed your show very much and Claire is looking forward to having you back! Thanks, and
always either send me an invoice or put it in the activity mailbox. | can show you where that is next time you
come.

Thanks, K.C.

From: Stephen Mcgovern <stevemcgov@verizon.net>
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2022 1:46 PM

To: Kathleen

Subject: Music on 3-17



mailto:stevemcgov@verizon.net

